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Reference:   FOI.033 

Subject:    Units of dental activity (UDA) 
Date of Request: 29 January 2019 
 

Requested  
 
1. How many UDAs, and their equivalent monetary value, went out to tender in the Health Board 

in the year 2013/2014 

 

2. How many UDAs, and their equivalent monetary value, went out to tender in the Health Board 

in the year 2014/2015 

 

3. How many UDAs, and their equivalent monetary value, went out to tender in the Health Board 

in the year 2015/2016 

 

4. How many UDAs, and their equivalent monetary value, went out to tender in the Health Board 

in the year 2016/2017 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) is unable to provide you with the information requested 
in relation to units of dental activity that went to tender between 1 April 2013 and 31 March 2017 as 
this information is not held centrally by the UHB. 
 
The UHB recommends that you redirect your request to NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership 
(NWSSP) who will be able to help you further with your request. Further information on how to 
submit a Freedom of Information request to NWSSP can be found via the link below: 
 
http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/freedom-of-information-act-2000 
 

 

http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/freedom-of-information-act-2000

